November 20, 2017 PINBALL

L

#11528 St. Leo's Knights of Columbus Council
130 Watford St
Brooklin, ON L1M 1H?2

Hello St. Leo’s Knights of Columbus,

| would like to thank you for your recent donation to the Pinball Clemons Foundation.
Your gift of 500.00 has gone towards the 2017 Just Give Campaign. The results are in
and with your generous support we raised 1,245,000 pounds of food this year. Just Give
was a campaign designed to inspire kindness throughout our communities.

Thanks to the generosity of donors like you, we were able to fill the food banks for the
summer; a time when they are usually empty and client visits increase.

Supporting youth locally and around the world is an investment that creates a positive
effect in our community, as we help provide the tools for youth to see a brighter future,
one that they otherwise wouldn’t have access to.

Please find enclosed a tax receipt for your gift. If you have any questions, please do not

hesitate to contact our office at 905-990-1538 ext. 224, or by email at
bianca@pinballfoundation.ca.

Warm Regards,

Jennifer Branco, Executive Director
Pinball Clemons Foundation
jennifer@pinballfoundation.ca
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